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Fitness challenge

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University organized a fitness challenge at Al Ain
campus, where 30 students from all colleges at Al Ain University participated in this tournament.
The first place was won by the student Mahmoud Ahmed Al-Khanoos from the College of
Engineering with a time of 47.33 seconds, and the second place went to the student Abdullah
Khaled Al-Awlaki from the same college with a time of 49.23 seconds.

The Dean of Student Affairs, Professor Dr. Ibtehal Mahmoud Aburezeq, praised the
distinguished organization of the event and honored the winners.
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